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COMMUNICATION 006.                      2014-4-10 


To:         All affiliated member coaches 


Re:        APSA Conference. 




 APSA has postponed the Oceania Coaching conference planned.  
for June 2014.  
Information will be announced as soon as possible with a new date 
for 2015. 


On behalf of APSA committee 
Adele Leghorn 
APSA President 
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